
 

 

 

20th September 2024 

  

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Lily 
 

 

 

 

 

for settling in so well 

and being helpful to 

others. 

 

Well done! 

 

This week we have been continuing to learn the routines of the 

Nursery, making new friends and getting to know each other better. 

 

The pre-school children have enjoyed their introduction to phonics 

group sessions and have been exploring rhyming words.  The 

younger children are learning new songs and sharing sensory 

experiences in the sensory room. 

 

We have been busy painting self portraits, studying our features and 

those of others. We have created some fantastic and realistic 

paintings! 

 

The children are getting used to the new indoor and outdoor shoe 

idea. Thank you for your support wih this, providing the children with 

their footwear and helping them to change at drop off. Please 

ensure that all items are named. 

 

In the role play area we have a home environment set up. This has 

supported conversations about home and family life. Thank you to 

those who have added family pictures to tapestry, we have enjoyed 

sharing these. 

 
 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

28th October - 1st November: School Half Term. 

Please bring packed lunches as the school kitchen will be closed. 

23rd December: School closed.  Please bring a packed lunch. 

24th December - 2nd January: Closed for Christmas holidays. 

3rd January 2025: School closed.  Please bring a packed lunch. 

 

We will be introducing home learning opportunities for you to share with the children. These will be 

simple tasks linked to our theme, that we can reflect on with the children at nursery. This week, for 

our first home learning challenge we would like you to enjoy looking back at some baby photos 

with your children: 

 What do you notice has changed?  

 Do you play with the same toys?  

 Do you eat the same food?  

 Do you wear the same clothes? 

Feel free to add photos or comments onto Tapestry so that your child's key person can talk to 

them about it.  

Our very own Bessie is starring as  

Snow White, in a local pantomime.  

Tickets available now.   



 

 


